Kenai Peninsula Borough
Planning Department

MEMORANDUM
TO: Peter Ribbens, Assembly President
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members
THRU: Samantha Lopez, Acting Planning Director 88’
FROM: Madeleine Quainton, Assistant Planner M&
DATE: March 18, 2025
RE: Application for New Liquor License; Application: Miller's Landing; Landowner

of New Premises: Michael and Sherrie Miller Revocable Trust; License #:
16581; Parcel #: 189-201-18; Property Description: T 1S R 1W SEC 22
SEWARD MERIDIAN SW 2001018 DEACON SUB BEACH DRIVE REPLAT
LOT 1A BLK 1, Lowell Point, Alaska.

As requested, the Planning Department has reviewed the above application for a new
liquor license that will be operated from 13880 Beach Drive, Lowell Point, to determine if
there are any churches or schools within 500 feet (KPB 7.10).

A radius search identified no churches or schools within 500-feet of KPB Parcel
#189-201-18, 13880 Beach Drive, Lowell Point, AK. .

The property complies with all the requirements of KPB 7.10.020(A)(2)(a-e).

Please see the attached Planning Review map for reference.









